
STOUGHTON UTILITIES 

PRIVATE LEAD SERVICE LINE (LSL) REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

PREQUALIFIED PLUMBERS LIST 
 

Plumbers included on this list responded to our request for qualifications (RFQ) to work with Stoughton 

homeowners to complete the replacement of private LSLs. 

 

To be included on this list, companies must meet certain criteria that include: 

• Plumbers license in good standing;  

• Experience performing such work in a satisfactory manner that meets all federal, state, and local building 

and plumbing codes; 

• Compliance with Use of American Iron and Steel provisions and requirements; 

• Adherence to working safely and according to OSHA and other generally accepted safety standards and 

practices; 

• Willingness to hire and make good faith efforts to hire subcontractors according to the Disadvantaged 

Business Enterprise solicitation provisions. 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) may make funds available to Stoughton Utilities to 

replace the privately-owned portion of a LSL serving a single-family home, multifamily home, K-12 school, or 

licensed daycare facility. In order for Stoughton homeowners to be eligible for the potential reimbursement of the 

private LSL replacement costs, a plumber that is listed below must perform the work. Stoughton Utilities highly 

recommends that homeowners obtain two or three quotes for private LSL replacement work before entering 

directly into an agreement with a plumber on this list. Once the work is completed, an application for 

reimbursement will need to be submitted to Stoughton Utilities and signed by the property owner and authorized 

representative from the plumber listed below.  These potential funds can be used only for private LSL 

replacement, which is defined as the replacement of existing LSL between the curb stop and water meter within 

a structure. 
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COMPANY PHONE CONTACT ADDRESS 

Accelerated Plumbing (608) 774-9254 Chris Hendrickson 
2526 Lombard Avenue 
Janesville, WI 53545 

G. Fox & Son (608) 774-0883 William Fox, Owner 
6246 N. Fox Road 

Janesville WI 53548 

Haugen Excavating (608) 205-0238 
Kenneth Haugen, 

Owner 
317 W. Broadway Street 

Stoughton, WI 53589 

H.J. Pertzborn (608) 256-3900 
Jesse Pertzborn, 
Vice President 

802 John Nolen Drive 
Madison, WI 53713 

Janesville Plumbing (608) 754-7790 
Eric Richards, 

Owner 
4101 Commercial Drive 

Janesville, WI 53548 

Monona Plumbing (608) 273-4556 
Brent Williams, 

Owner 
3126 Watford Way 
Madison, WI 53713 

RHD Plumbing (608) 873-8903 
Dina Opsahl 

Chief Executive 
Officer 

1480 Oak Opening Drive 
Stoughton, WI 53589 

 

Plumbers not listed here may be used to complete private LSL replacements, but they must be approved by Stoughton 

Utilities before work is started. 

 

Inclusion on this list does not indicate any contract or agreement expressed or implied between Stoughton Utilities and any 

of the plumbers listed. Nor does inclusion on this list constitute an endorsement or a preference for any plumber. Stoughton 

Utilities reserves the right to remove, add, or modify plumbers on this list at any time. 


